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     To Whom It May Concern 
 

 
8th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 
 
 
 

Re:  Reference for Pat Davie Limited 

It gives me pleasure to write this recommendation for Pat Davie Limited (PDL) who was our 
partner in the successful refurbishment of FEAST, at EAST Hong Kong. 
 
From the outset, PDL well understood and met our requirements and expectations. The PDL 
team communicated well with the Interior Designer and other consultants to coordinate the 
design. Collective discussions were initiated for timely issue resolution. 
 
During the construction phase, the PDL team has also been accommodating in mitigating the 
impact due to site surprises while persevering the design integrity.  
 
Overall, we have been impressed by the consistent good experience working with PDL and by 
their professionalism and commitment. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of  
Swire Properties Hotel Management Limited 

 
__________________________________________ 
Rachel Khong 
Head of Design and Project Management


